
Fundão Showcases Expanding Coworking Network and Innovative 

Passwork Access at Web Summit 2024 

 

The Municipality of Fundão proudly joins Web Summit 2024 in Lisbon, standing 

alongside global innovators to showcase its dynamic ecosystem of innovation, 

investment, and technology, positioning Fundão as a leading Portuguese city in the 

implementation of blockchain-based solutions. Supported by a vast network of 

partners, Fundão is ready to present its vision of a digitally integrated, sustainable 

future.  

Representing the unique intersection of quality of life and cutting-edge 

development, Fundão aims to attract investors and digital talent, strengthen 

partnerships, and establish strategic connections with cities and regions 

worldwide. With a focus on digital and sustainable growth, Fundão’s delegation will 

be meeting with international stakeholders, exploring the latest market trends, and 

positioning Fundão as a prime destination for businesses and individuals seeking 

both professional opportunity and a high standard of living. 

Announced at Web Summit… 

At the heart of Fundão’s innovation strategy lies the Fundão Coworking Network 

and the exclusive Passwork system. Designed for digital nomads, remote workers, 

and entrepreneurs, this coworking network spans 10 unique workspaces with over 

150 workstations, fostering a productive and inspiring environment amidst the 

natural beauty of the Gardunha and Estrela mountains. With Passwork, users enjoy 

24/7 access and a variety of benefits, cementing Fundão as an ideal location for 

professionals looking to combine work and well-being. Plans are underway to 

expand this network globally, and Fundão seeks partnerships at Web Summit that 

will amplify this model beyond Portugal. 

As Fundão steps onto the Web Summit stage, it continues its mission to be a 

welcoming, forward-thinking destination for investment, innovation, and quality 

living in the heart of Portugal. 



For more information on Fundão Coworking Network and Passwork initiative, visit 

us at Pavillion, E444. 

 


